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To <sna@un.org>

cc <bomechi@yahoo.com>

bcc

Subject Re. Comments on Volume 1 of the updated 1993 SNA

 
Dear: Mr.Annette Becker
        Economic Statistics Branch
        United Nations Statistics Division.
 
   I would like to send our comments on Volume 1 of the updated 1993 SNA as below:
1, We agree with all issues in volume 1, no more comments.
2, Our opinion on the title of the updated System of National Accounts should be System of National 
Accounts 2008 ( 2008 SNA ).
Thank you for your cooperation and help
 
Kindest regards
Yours sincerely
 
Nguyen Van Nong
Deputy Director
SNA department
GSO of Vietnam
 


